






























































































CERT AND COMMUNITY WATCH REPORT – APRIL 2022 
 
 
CERT 
 
CERT met on March 23, 2022 in the Municipal Building, Large Conference Room.  
Three people were in attendance.  Discussions focused on how to get better 
attendance and recruit new members.  CERT is looking for new members.  If you 
are interested, please contact Chief Joll or Mary Holihan. 
 
COMMUNITY WATCH 
 
Community Watch meets quarterly and did not meet in March.  The next meeting 
is scheduled for June 15, 2022 in the Municipal Building, Large Conference Room.  
Community Watch is looking for new members.  If you are interested, please 
contact Chief Joll or Egon Lippert. 


















